NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BAYLOR COUNTY BUDGET
	Fiscal Year 2024 (October 1, 2023 - September 30, 2024)

The Baylor County Commissioner’s Court will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed budget for the Fiscal Year 2024 on Monday, August 22, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. in the County Annex located at 109 N. Washington Street, Seymour, Texas. A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection in the office of the Baylor County Clerk.
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